
COACHING POSTING

Jeffers High School is seeking applicants for the 2022-2023 school year. Applications
are currently being accepted for the following positions:

● GIRLS JUNIOR VARSITY BASKETBALL COACH

Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. All interested candidates
should email a letter of interest to the following:

Steve Lishinski
Principal/Athletic Director

Jeffers High School
P.O. Box 37

Painesdale, MI 49955
(906)482-0599, ext. 2201

lishinskis@adams.k12.mi.us
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